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An Innovative Community; Authentically Hometown 

 
NEWS ALERT: Aaron Reinhart Named Interim Utilities Director 

Assistant Director of Public Utilities has wealth of experience in Water, Wastewater 
 
 
MOUNT VERNON, December 22, 2022 – Aaron Reinhart has been named the City of Mount 
Vernon’s Interim Utilities Director. He began his duties on Monday, Dec. 19, 2022, and also holds 
the title of Assistant Director of Public Utilities. 
 

He replaces Tom Marshall, who resigned as Director of Utilities for 
the City at the beginning of December. 
 
Reinhart, a native of Seneca County, has worked in waterworks 
utilities since the 1990s across north central Ohio, most recently as 
the Water Treatment Plant Manager for the Village of Crestline in 
Crawford County. He served as the Operations Supervisor for the 
City of Mansfield’s Water Treatment Plant from 2017 to 2019, and 
was a water and sewer operator in the Village of Lexington as well. 
 
Reinhart is also the owner of Aaron Reinhart & Sons 
Woodworking, LLC, in Lexington. 
 
In addition, Reinhart serves as the chairman of the Zoning Board 
of Appeals in Troy Township, Richland County, and is the 
presiding judge of the Richland County Board of Elections. 
 
Aaron and his wife, Alisa, have been married for 25 years, and 

have three grown children, Darron, Devon and Darcie. 
 
 

### END ### 
 
 
ABOUT THE CITY OF MOUNT VERNON: 
The City of Mount Vernon is an innovative community with an authentic hometown feel. The City is dedicated to providing 
modern services with an emphasis on continual improvement, customer service and equitable laws that support our 
citizens and visitors, while retaining and attracting investors in our community. Home to 17,000 people, Mount Vernon is 
the county seat for Knox County and boasts historic buildings and districts as well as business and professional, 
educational and recreational opportunities through many adaptive reuses of the community’s infrastructure and spaces. 
The City has strong ties to higher education, with Mount Vernon Nazarene University, Kenyon College and Central Ohio 
Technical College operating satellite locations in the historic downtown. Located 40 miles northeast of Columbus, Mount 
Vernon is near the geographic center of Ohio and has connections all over the globe. 
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Aaron Reinhart, Interim Utilties Director 


